
Lichen study needs volunteers
Volunteers  are  needed  for  a  lichen  study  in  Great  Basin
National Park in Nevada.

The July 17-19 event is called Lichen BioBlitz.

There are more than 20,000 species of lichen in the world. The
volunteers will learn about these  organisms as they catalog
them throughout the park.

For more info or to signup, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/06/lichen-study-needs-volunteers/
https://www.nps.gov/grba/learn/nature/great-basin-bioblitz.htm

